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26
th

 March 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Hat-tastic news!! 
The UK’s official Wear A Hat Day 2014 is taking place on 

Friday 28th March. 
 
On Friday 28

th
 March the children are invited to wear a hat to school in aid of the official 

“Wear A Hat Day” in return for a minimum donation of £1.00 per child.  Donations should be 

handed to the class teacher.  If your child would like to, there will also be official pin badges 

to purchase on the day for an extra £1.00 donation. 

 

The children will be taking part in the nation’s only national brain tumour awareness event 

that generates awareness of and funds for sustainable and continuous research into brain 

tumours.  “Wear A Hat Day” is the UK’s largest and most famous national brain tumour 

awareness and fundraising campaign, created by Brain Tumour Research.  “Wear A Hat Day” 

is an awareness raising campaign running throughout March, which is National Brain Tumour 

Awareness Month.  Various events during the month will help to maximise awareness, 

culminating in the official “Wear A Hat Day” on Friday 28th March 2014. 

 

This campaign supports a deadly serious issue: Brain tumours are the biggest cancer killer of 

children and adults under 40.  They grant 100% of their funds to support long-term, 

sustainable and continuous research at their Centres of Excellence around the country. 

 

We look forward to a fun day and to seeing an assortment of head attire this Friday.  Many 

thanks for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Acting Headteacher 

 


